
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Friday 5th June 2020 

WELCOME BACK 

 

We are pleased to welcome back the children of key workers and our more vulnerable children on 

Monday 8th June 2020. Don’t forget if you think you fit this criteria and you would like a place for your 

child (ren) then contact Mrs Ryan on wellesbourneclosure@gmail.com     or call in to the school office. The 

office will be staffed from 9.00 am to 3.30 pm from Monday 8th June. Please observe social 

distancing guidelines. Lines 2m apart have been drawn on the floor to support this. 

 

LCC will review the return to school of Year 6 children from Monday 15th June, on week beginning 8th 

June, as soon as we know the decision we will communicate this to you. 

 

School Leaders and Governors have drawn up a rigorous risk assessment to ensure the safe return of 

children to the school and measures have been put in place to ensure this. Please could we ask if you 

are bringing your child to school that you do so with only one adult. As our numbers increase we 

may have to introduce staggered start and end of day times. Please work with us with this to ensure the 

utmost safety of all concerned. The way that we return to school will be determined by government and 

LCC guidelines but also by numbers of children returning to school – it would be useful to us if you 

would let us know, once the decision as to which year group (s) will be returning has been made, if you 

intend to allow your child to return. This will enable us to maximise safety for the children and staff. 

 

We have missed you – staff are looking forward to working with your children again and are planning 

some interesting and exciting activities for both those children in school and those who will be working 

from home. If your child does not return to school, please continue to access the wide variety of home 

learning resources we have offered. 

 

When your child returns to school you may prefer to supply them with a bar of soap. Place this in a 

labelled bag and this will ensure your child alone uses this. Government guidance remains that the 

safest way to guard against COVID 19 is by regular and rigorous hand washing – soap and water 

is far more effective hand than sanitiser. School cannot  

provide this because of the possibility of allergies. 

If your child is able to apply their own hand moisturiser,  

then please do let your child bring this to school also. (In  

labelled bag.)  

 

Crucially, continue to stay safe and keep your families’ safe 

and well. 

 

M Mallon 
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